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PASTOR 

Rev. Ryan Hilderbrand 

 

Director of Parish 

Ministries 

Deacon Charles Koressel 

 

Deacon 

Deacon Tom Kirsch   

 

PARISH INFORMATION 

Parish Office: 812-985-2275 

Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 

7:00am - 2:30pm 

www.saintphilipchurch.net  

School: 812-985-2447 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday: 4:00pm 

Sunday: 9:30am 

Tuesday: 6:00pm 

Wednesday: 7:45am 

Thursday: 6:00pm 

Friday: 7:45am 

First Saturday: 7:45am 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/

UCneh_8i9U93uIMUknKdBAVw 
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Mass Intentions 

 

Date            July 19 – July 25 

 

Tuesday:       6:00pm   Fr. Anthony Weinzapfel    

Wednesday: 7:45am   Carl Titzer  

Thursday:      6:00pm   Susan Weis 

Friday:         7:45am   for the parish 

Saturday      4:00pm   Dick Fischer 

Sunday:        9:30am   Special Intention 

                         50th Wedding Anniversary 

                                  Steve & Jo Adams 

__________________________________________    

 

Parish Information 

Pastor, Fr. Ryan Hilderbrand…………………..rhilderbrand@evdio.org�

Director of Parish Ministries, Deacon Koressel...ckoressel@evdio.org 

Deacon, Tom Kirsch…………………………….…………tkirsch@evdio.org 

Office Manager, Angie Wildeman …………..awildeman@evdio.org 

Financial Officer, Carol Reising…..……….….…….creising@evdio.org 

Director of Sacred Music, Christina Kelley…..…...ckelley@evdio.org 

Director of Youth Formation, Sharon Shumate....sshumate@evdio.org 

Middle School Youth Ministry, Lauren Singer…….lsinger@evdio.org 

Principal, Katie Benton ……………………………….kbenton@evdio.org 

School Secretary, Jane Scheu…………………....jscheu@evdio.org 

 

Parish Council Members (2021-2022) 

Randy Wargel Judy Boehman Jody Branson 

Jeremy Goebel Brett Bueltel                 Damon Carl 

Faye Goebel Matt Bohleber Bob Goebel 

Rusty Reising Kurt Weinzapfel          David Miller 

 

RECONCILIATION 

Tuesday: 5:00– 5:45pm in church 

 

BAPTISM 

Please call the parish office to schedule a baptism  

812-985-2275 

 

MARRIAGES  

Please call the parish office for information 

** for an appointment with Fr. Hilderbrand, call Carol  

Reising at  812-985-2275 or creising@evdio.org 

 

PRAYER NETWORK  

Rosemarie Horstman .........................................812-985-3742 

Olivia Kissel ........................................................812-568-3822 

Lois Martin ...........................................................812-985-9425 
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Tuesday: Legion of Mary 8:30am -St. Philip Rm. 

 

Thursday: School Board 6:30pm -St. Philip Rm.  

 

Friday: K of C Bingo 5pm -Center 

 

 

ST. PHILIP CATHOLIC 

A note from   

 

   Fr. Ryan 

 

 

            I wrote a few weeks ago about the 

significance of facing east during Mass, but that is just 

one part of the importance of our church’s sanctuary. 

The sanctuary itself is chock-full of significance for us! 

            The sanctuary contains five important pieces 

of furniture (or “appurtenances”) that are arranged in 

the style of a Cross. From “top-to-bottom,” we have 

the Crucifix, the tabernacle, and the altar; from “side-

to-side” we have the ambo, the altar, and the sedilia. 

            The “ambo” is also called the “pulpit.” It is the 

privileged place for reading Sacred Scripture. The 

“sedilia” is one, two, or three seats for the priest and 

any deacons that assist at Mass. These are both 

somewhat recent innovations and do not yet have much 

spiritual significance for us (as we have only been 

using them for about four hundred years). 

            We place a Crucifix in each sanctuary to 

remind ourselves that we are not simply sharing in a 

sacred meal. Rather, at each Mass, we stand at the 

foot of the Cross of Jesus – really and truly! When 

Mass begins, we are no longer in southern Indiana in 

2021. We are on a hill outside Jerusalem on March 

25th, 33AD. To drive home the presence of the Lord in 

our midst, we also place the tabernacle immediately 

underneath the Crucifix. Jesus truly lives among us in 

his Most Sacred Body and Blood. 

            At the base and center of the sanctuary is the 

altar of sacrifice. It is the physical space where the 

Holy Spirit makes our prayers to be with the Lord into 

a reality. He brings us to Jesus by bringing Jesus to us 

in the sacrifice of his Cross, re-presented (not 

“represented” but re-presented!) upon the altar. 

 

Fr. Ryan 

�

�

������������	

����
�����������������

Reminder, this year’s social is carry-out ONLY fried chicken 

dinners on Saturday, August 7th from 4pm-7:30pm.  

Drawings will take place on Saturday, August 7th at 8pm 

on Facebook. Please PURCHASE or SELL your ticket 

packet. If all packets are SOLD, this will ensure a successful 

social for our parish this year! We ask that you PLEASE 

consider making an additional donation of the value of 

what you normally spend the day of the social in 

additional ticket purchases OR through a donation. 
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The Ladies’ Club is asking for volunteers to make Flitters on 

July 21st & 22nd, at 6pm in the gym. Bring a pizza cutter. 

They are also asking for donations of Gold Medal flour. 

Please drop off in the gathering area.  
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St. Philip Good Shepherd Prayer Apostolate will be Tues-

day, July 20 starting at 6am and will conclude on 

Wednesday, July 21 at 6am. If anyone is interested in 

one hour of Adoration to pray for our Bishop, priests, 

seminarians, and religious once every six weeks, please 

contact Deb Koressel at 812-760-9343.  
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Bingo - The Knights of Columbus will host Bingo on Friday, 

July 23, in the Center. Doors open at 5pm. (Lic.# 014917) 
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All men are invited to attend the St. Philip’s Men’s Confer-

ence: From Cocaine to Christ on Sunday, August 22nd in 

the St. Philip Gymnasium. Please join us for a fun and re-

laxing evening with free dinner, beer, and beverag-

es!  The meal starts at 5:00pm and a talk by Catholic 

speaker, John Edwards, will follow at 5:30pm. We hope 

to see you there!  
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The St. Philip Garden Patch has begun. Each Tuesday & 

Thursday, please leave any fresh fruit or vegetables you 

would like to share on the steps of the old school by 

9:30am. They will be picked up and delivered to the St. 

Vincent DePaul Food Pantry.   
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We are looking for a few volunteers to help sell scrip 

after the weekend Masses. If you are interested, please 

contact the parish office.  
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Server Training– All servers (experienced & new) are 

asked to attend a 30 minute training session on July 17th 

or 18th after Mass. Contact Nick Biever, nbiev-

er@evdio.org 

Eucharistic Ministers- All Eucharistic Ministers are asked to 

attend ONE of the training sessions on July 31st or August 

1st after Mass. Contact Deacon Charlie, ckores-

sel@evdio.org 

Lectors- All lectors are asked to attend ONE of the Train-

ing sessions on July 31st or August 1st after Mass. Contact 

Nick Biever, nbiever@evdio.org.  
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St. Philip School is seeking 2-3 individuals to join our After 

School Care team. Interested individuals should contact 

Katie Benton at 812-985-2447 or kbenton@evdio.org.  

 

Stewardship of Treasure 

July 11, 2021 

Weekly Requirement  $   19,114 

Weekly Income  $   12,263 

Budget requirement YTD    $   38,227     

YTD  $   33,937 

MINISTERS OF THE LITURGY 
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ST. PHILIP CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 

Lawn Mowing July 22: Team of - Dan Horstman 

 

Church Cleaning July 23: Team of - Patty Scheu 

 

Touch of Faith: Call Becky Weinzapfel 812-319-6750 
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Sunday, July 25th. Dinners will be carryout only. Tickets 

are $12 each and need to be purchased by July 15th. 

Call 812-963-3273, call/text 812-499-9074 or email us 

at gschroeder@evdio. Dinners can be picked up on 

Sunday, July 25th, 0am – 2 pm. Tickets will be available 

for our raffle! $10,000 first prize. (Lic.# 002485)  


